
Religious Education Team Meeting

August 6, 2017

12:30 pm

Team Members: Bill Raney- chair, Tracy VanQuaethem, Nelson Maurice, Raegan Buatte, Jessica Mattingly, 
Joe Robertson, Ralph Tomlinson, Barbara Tomlinson, Martin Tomlinson, Shawna Fortunato, Joyce Jonasson 

and the Rev. Judith Cady, minister of religious education.

Agenda Items

⦁ Fall Picnic: We will hold our fall picnic for the RE families at Franklin Park on October 1, from 
12:30-3:30.

⦁ Curriculum for 2017-2018: Chalice Children for preschool-kindergarten; Free to Believe for grades 
1-3; Spirit of Adventure for grades 4-6 and The Questing Year for grades 7-8.  The teens will vote on 
their curriculum in September.

⦁ September Programs: We are looking forward to an exciting September at All Souls! Our children and 
youth are invited to attend our 150th celebration event during the church service on September 10. Our 
children and youth are invited to join Reverend Kendyl Gibbons for the water ceremony during the 
church service on September 17. We will begin our new Sunday School classes on September 24. 

⦁ Children’s Choir: Our Children’s Choir will begin on October 1 at 10:00 am.

⦁ OWL for grades K-1: We are offering the Our Whole Lives Sexuality program for grades preschool-
kindergarten beginning October 1.

Adjourn: Meeting ended at 1:30 pm.
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